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Dear President, 
 
On behalf of the entire delegation, I would like to thank you and your team for affording us such a 
cordial welcome and warm hospitality and making our stay so special on the occasion of our visit to 
the Kyrgyz Republic. 
 
During our visit, we have shared many important moments. The audience with the President of the 
Kyrgyz Republic, His Excellency Mr Sadyr Japarov, the grand opening ceremony of the beautiful KFU 
headquarters, and the football match between the “Team of the President of the Kyrgyz Republic” and 
the “FIFA” Team were certainly some of the highlights, as was our morning meeting. All these moments 
shared together offered us the opportunity to exchange our ideas and vision of football, to express 
FIFA's support for the improvement of football infrastructure and for the development of our sport in 
your country, especially youth and women's football, and through the FIFA Football for Schools 
programme, promoting football values as respect, tolerance, and team spirit. 
 
The time spent together also allowed us to highlight the unifying role that football can play in society, 
especially for the benefit of youth, and I would like to assure you that this visit has reinforced our 
determination to work together for the prosperity of football and the community in the Kyrgyz Republic. 
You can always count on FIFA’s support for this. 
 
Thanking you for all the efforts undertaken and for your important contribution to the development 
of our sport and the promotion of its values in the Kyrgyz Republic, I look forward, dear President, to 
seeing you again soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gianni Infantino 


